Vermont Commission on the Well-Being of the Legal Profession

Charge and Designation (Extended)

The Vermont Supreme Court established the Vermont Commission on the
Well-Being of the Legal Profession (“Commission”) on January 2, 2018. The stated
purpose of the Commission was to create a state-wide action plan with specific
proposals for the Vermont Supreme Court and its relevant committees to
consider. The Commission submitted a State Action Plan to the Vermont Supreme
Court on December 31, 2018. The Commission’s Charge and Designation specified
that it shall be effective through January 15, 2019 unless further extended by the
Court.

The Court hereby extends the Charge and Designation for the following
reasons, and for the purposes set forth below:

e On an annual basis, beginning in January 2020, the Commission shall meet
to review the then-status of the State Action Plan, including progress made
regarding the various recommendations included in the Plan.

e On an annual basis, no later than July 1 of each year beginning in the year
2020, the Commission shall submit a written report to the Court
summarizing the results of the Commission’s annual review of the Plan.

e The appointment of the Commissioners named in the original Charge and
Designation shall remain in effect.

This Extended Charge and Designation shall be effective on this date and
shall continue until further action by the Court.

Done in Chambers at Montpelier this 23 day of December 2020.
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William D. Cohen, Associate Justice




